
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2017-0364
Date: Monday, October 1, 2018 3:18:05 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster
Sent: Saturday, September 29, 2018 8:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-09-29

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0364

-- Name --
John McGrath

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I support Hydro One building the new power line east of Thunder Bay (the Lake Superior Link).  They propose to
build it much cheaper than Nextbridge and their environmental footprint will be less.  They have a solid track record
in Ontario and are partly owned by the people of Ontario, including indigenous people who received a ton of shares
in Hydro One.  I am not concerned about the additional time involved and do not believe that indigenous people
should get any priority for jobs on this project.  Hiring and contracts should be merit based; not race based.

-- Attachment --
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